
Family RV Association 
 

Southeast Area President 

WELCOME TO FRVA AND THE SOUTHEAST AREA 

We are pleased to welcome you as a new member of FRVA residing in the 
Southeast Area, and know you will find this membership to be beneficial in the 
enjoyment and use of your RV. In addition to receiving Family RVing, our 
informative magazine, FRVA offers many benefits both as an individual and 
through membership in a chapter. Some are special interest chapters, some 
represent their type of RV, and most just like to get together for a good time 
participating in special activities. There is a chapter to fit every person’s 
interest, and yes you can belong to more than one chapter. 

 
By joining FRVA, you became a part owner in the Association. Chapter membership provides you 
with a voice in the governance of the association. We, therefore, strongly encourage all members to 
seek a chapter affiliation. Chapters are the backbone of our association. You will find it a pleasure 
making new friends, having common interests while enjoying the RV lifestyle traveling in your RV. 

 
You can search for a chapter online using our chapter search tool. Two web sites are available to 
you, FRVA.com and SEAFMCA.org. Each lists chapter contact and scope. Many chapters list their 
upcoming rallies which are open to all RVers. Just give them a call, they will gladly invite you to 
attend a rally. There is no obligation to join on your first visit. 

 
You are also encouraged to participate in our Southeast Area rallies and International FRVA 
Conventions. The International Conventions are normally held, one in the winter and one in the 
summer. 

 
My wife, Carolyn, and I personally welcome you to our “RV Family”. If we can be of any assistance 
to you do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 
Bill Dees, F354115 
FRVA SEA President 
409 Travelers Dr. 
Polk City, FL 33868 
bdees@frva.com 
813-610-7573 
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